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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)
Monday, 26th June 2006

Question No. 7
Question: Councillor J. Neville
"To ask the Manager to adopt the recent request from the Development Department in relation to the piece of land adjacent to *details supplied and will the Manager please note that the erection of such fencing would limit access to the full strip of land in question whilst allowing the Council access to services and for maintenance purposes and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
The strip of land in question which runs between Parkwood, Watermill and Old Bawn Estates has been dedicated to the Council but title has not yet been transferred. However in view of complaints received regarding the carrying on of anti-social behaviour in the area, the Council’s Parks Department has been requested to examine the feasibility and cost of providing fencing at suitable points to restrict access to the lands by the public, whilst retaining access for maintenance of services. On receipt of the report from the Parks Department the matter will be further considered. 
